
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

March 15, 2012

Attn: John Church
Advanced Navigation & Positioning Corp.
489 N. 8th Street Suite 203     
Hood River, OR 97031

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear John Church,

This refers to application, File No.   0122-EX-ST-2012, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested.  NTIA
objects to the grant of your STA.  NTIA requires that you coordinate with the FAA if you still wish to test.   
The FAA contact is Don Nellis at 202-267-9779.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     16442

        Sincerely,

        Walter Johnston   
        Chief
       Electromagnetic Compatibility Division


